Blood tests only by appointment

From the 16th of June Certe will start planning all patients that require the drawing of
blood by appointment. This way we can adhere to the current RIVM 1,5 metre distance
rule, prevent overcrowding our waiting rooms and reduce waiting times for our patients.

It's easy to make an appointment
If youwould like to make an appointment for blood drawing at one of our locations,
visit us at www.certe.nl.

Precautionary corona (Covid-19) measures

Please do not make an appointment at one of our locations if one of the following is true:

+ Do you experience symptoms resembling a cold, like coughing, sneezing or a fever?

+ Have you been in contact with someone who is suspected of being infected with
Covid-19?7

Stay home and contact your family doctor or the Certe Thrombosis Service first. If you
already have an appointment, contact us by phone. We will postpone your appointment
or make a special appointment taking extra protective measures,

At our location

+ Make sure you arrive at the correct time. Ifyou arrive more than 5 minutes early,
please be so kind to wait outside the building.

+ Please come to your appointment alone or ask your companion to wait outside.

« We also ask you to leave the locationimmediately after your appointment so we
can minimize the number of patients in our waiting area.

« For all appointments, a doctor's application form and your identification & required.
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